
 

 

Laurentide Winery 

56 S French Rd 

Lake Leelanau, MI 49653 

Dear East Meets West Wine Challenge Entrant: 

 

The votes have been tallied and we are pleased to officially announce the results of the 2024 East Meets West Wine Challenge and 

Riesling Challenge, along with individual awards for the West Coast Wine Competition and International Eastern Wine Competition. 

 

Wine Competitions Management & Production is pleased to provide you with a list of your award-winners below. A notation will 

appear if any of your submissions did not receive an award. Note - We do not publish silver, bronze or no award status on our 

website. 

Wine Appellation Award Special Award(s) Score Tasting Notes 

2022 LAURENTIDE WINERY Emergence White Leelanau Peninsula Double Gold Best of Class 95 Elegant, varietally 

correct, great acidity, 

honeysuckle, soft and 

satisfying. 

      

2023 LAURENTIDE WINERY Sauvignon Blanc Leelanau Peninsula Gold 
 

93 Really good finish, great 

fruit skin. Delicious 

mouth feel. 

We utilize various methods to promote award-winning wines. A press release will be sent to our media contacts and made 

available online. Wines receiving top awards will be highlighted on our website at https://www.winecompetitions.com/2024-

east-meets-west-results, on EnofileOnline.com, and through social media channels. Wine Industry Network will also publicize the 

results of the competition. You are encouraged to customize the Official Press Release and share it with your local media and 

other PR platforms. This press release will be accessible in the media kit on the website's results page by the end of the week. 

The media kit link provides access to logos, digital medals, Winemaker Achievement Certificates, and a copy of the press release. 

These resources can be found via the link above. 

 

Thank you for supporting East Meets West. Your medal(s) will be delivered in 2-3 weeks. Note that only Gold and above winners 

receive medals. Silver and bronze medalists can find their digital awards in the Media Kit (link above). Congratulations to this 

year's winners, and thanks to all participants. We look forward to next year's submissions. Cheers! 

Debra Del Fiorentino 

Executive Director 

 


